
O’Gorman High School Open House and Activity Fair

DISCOVER YOUR PATH TO SUCCESS!
DATE: MONDAY, JANUARY 27, 2025
TIME: 6PM START

Join us for an exciting night of exploration, learning, and fun. We will start the night off with 
an information session showcasing the fantastic opportunities awaiting your child. Become 
familiar with teachers, tour our facility, check out the activity fair, and have the opportunity to 
talk one-on-one with academic services and financial aid. 

•	 Campus Tours: Explore our state-of-the-
art facilities.

•	 Meet the Teachers: Get to know the 
dedicated educators who work closely with 
our students.

•	 Activity Fair: Discover athletics, performing 
arts, clubs, and organizations to join.

•	 Curriculum: Learn about the engaging 
subjects your child will explore and 
understand our overall teaching approach.

•	 Faith: Understand how we bring faith 
into our everyday classes and activities 
through fellowship and service.

•	 Communication: We take pride in our 
communication. Find out more about 
parent involvement during this important 
time in your student’s life.

•	 Representatives with Academic Services 
and Financial Aid will be available.

Follow us on

We are excited to share with you the great things 
O’Gorman High School has to offer.

•	 4-time National Blue Ribbon School.
•	 Top 1% of all high schools nationwide for 

academic rigor by ACT.
•	 109 college credits available through AP 

and dual credit courses.
•	 95% of OGHS students participate in at 

least one extracurricular activity.
•	 2021, 2022, and 2023 Kelo Cup Winner for 

Best AA athletic program in the state.
•	 National School of Excellence Speech 

and Debate (one of top 20 schools in the 
country).

We look forward to meeting you and discussing 
how O’Gorman High School is the perfect fit for 
your child!


